





























Forest History Association of Wisconsin
Proceedings at Turning Points

The Wisconsin Historical Society has published the Proceedings of
the Annual Meeting of the Forest History Association of Wisconsin,
Inc. at Turning Points in Wisconsin History because they bring together
a wealth of useful scholarship not easily found elsewhere and because
the earlier volumes are now extremely rare. Because they total more
than 1,500 pages, the historical society has broken the series into three
separate sequences (1976-1985, 1986-95 and 1996-2006).

The easiest way to use them is simply to enter the phrase ‘forest
history” in the search box at www.wisconsinhistory.org/turning points/
Once you've done that search, click the icon to read the abstract about
the article and then click “View the Document” to see the original
pages. With any page open in the viewer, you can use the search box at
the upper left to search for specific words and phrases. Just below the
search box is another box reading “document description.” Open that
drop-down and choose “print version” to save a copy of the entire
document to your computer.

Each volume of Proceedings contains a wealth of information
about Wisconsin’s logging and lumbering history. Articles ranging
from river rafting to logging locomotives and trucks, or lumberjack
tales to women in the logging industry. There are hours of reading en-
joyment in their pages, and they are just a “click’ away at the Wiscon-
sin Historical Society’s website. Enjoy!

Do You Know the Answers?

1. A Wisconsin logging railroad built to standard gauge was how
wide?

2. The most common geared locomotive used in early Wisconsin log-
ging was nicknamed, “Limey.” How did it get that name?

Can't wait for the next issue of Chips and Sawdust to learn the answers. Just
visit the Proceedings at http://content.wisconsinhistory.org/u?/tp,33993
“Railroad Logging in Wisconsin,” by James P. Kaysen. Check out other ar-
ticles appearing in the 1978 Proceedings.
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